
BELDING AREA SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 15, 2025 

VOLUME LXIII 

FOR ACTION 

SUBJECT:      Overnight Trip Request - FFA National Convention 

Background and Findings: 

High School Teacher Christina Ursiny is requesting permission to take ten Belding High School 
students on an overnight field trip to Indianapolis, IN, to attend the October 30-31, 2025, National 
FFA Convention. Students will have community service, leadership, workshops, and network 
opportunities. 

Other Considerations: 

This opportunity aligns with the vision to grow the Belding Area Schools FFA chapter by 
developing leaders and increasing the excitement to be a part of something with purpose. 

Recommendation: 

It is recommended that the Board approve this FFA National Convention overnight trip request. 


